
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION/POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE SAN 

BENITO EDC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas 
Government Code notice is hereby given that the EDC Board of Directors will be 
participating on the San Benito Business and Economic Development Center 1st Year 
Anniversary event that will take place on the 14th of October, 2020 from 5:30 PM to 
6:30 PM at 701 N. Bowie Street, San Benito, TX 78586. 
 
The event will be be VIRTUAL via Facebook live and can be accessed by clicking on 
the following link: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/SanBenitoEDC/ 
 
One or more members of the San Benito EDC, may attend this event and a possible 
quorum may take place.  There will be no action taken by the San Benito EDC Board of 
Directors. 
 
Posted by 5:30 P.M. on this 9th day of October 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           _______________________________ 
          SBEDC Economic Development Specialist 

https://www.facebook.com/SanBenitoEDC/

